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Editorial Note on Types of Documents Sent by Marshall Following Trips

Following his trips out of Washington, Marshall immediately sent messages or memorandums concerning whatever problems his staff had held for his attention.  Upon completing this, he generally sent a number of shorter documents of certain types.  The first type was aimed at correcting problems he had discovered that had an impact on the army, especially on troop morale; a group of these is in Papers of George Catlett Marshall, #2-392–#2-396 [2:  446–48].  Next were thank-you notes to those who had helped him or provided services during his journey; an example is printed ibid., #3-485 [3:  518].  A third type consisted of letters to wives of some of the officers he had visited; the following two documents are examples of these (Ibid., #4-174 and #4-175 [4:  204–5].)
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